
PUBLIC HEARING  
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Hillsdale City Planning Commission has set a Public Hearing for July 
17, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Hillsdale City Hall, to consider the proposed Capital 
Improvement Plan. You may view the proposed plan in its entirety at www.cityofhillsdale.org. Printed 
documents are available at the Hillsdale City Hall Clerk’s Office. 
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